From: Shelly-Anne Connell

To: Tamara Collins
Subject: HPE CM: FW: letter of comment, EB-2018-0270 FW: Ontario Energy Board
Date: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 10:27:22 AM

From: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 2:15 PM

To: Shelly-Anne Connell <ShellyAnne.Connell@oeb.ca>

Subject: letter of comment, EB-2018-0270 FW: Ontario Energy Board

From: Miriam Laari-Alton _

Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 4:54 PM

To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Ontario Energy Board

Having read the Orillia Today article on October 29, 2018 and attended an information
meeting on the history of electric power in Orillia, including the supposed rational for the sale
of Orillia Power to Hydro One, | feel it is my duty to respond.

I, nor anyone at all in the know, are NOT in favour of the sale of Orillia Power to Hydro One
.I 'am appalled that such a proposal has gone this far without the people of Orillia's knowledge
and input. I thought it was once rejected and that was the end of it.

Orillia Power belongs to the taxpayers of Orillia, not just the few politicians who have made
this decision, mostly behind closed doors. To think that we just voted most of the same
politicians in again, disturbs me but, at the time of the election, and even now, many are in the
dark as to what is happening and the consequences of this proposed sale for us, the taxpayers
of Orillia.

To reiterate, | and numerous people of Orillia, DO NOT want Hydro One Inc. in Orillia,
Ontario. We want to keep Orillia Power. We are happy with their services as well as the cost
of the services provided by Orillia Power Distribution Corporation and want them to remain as
our hydro provider.

| respectfully ask the OEB to dismiss this second application regarding Hydro One's request to
purchase Orillia Power Distribution Corporation, so that Orillia Power will remain as our
power provider.

Please aknowledge receipt of this email @ : ||| GGG

Sincerely,
Miriam Laari-Alton
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